

UNMIK/PR/911

Friday, 24 January 2003

SRSG Michael Steiner Welcomes Coalition Povratak Decision 

PRISTINA – SRSG Michael Steiner today warmly welcomed the decision of Coalition Povratak members to return to the Kosovo Assembly, which was announced today by Dragisa Krstovic, head of the Coalition in the Kosovo Assembly.

“We have always said that the best way for the Serbian community to address their problems in Kosovo is by participating fully in the institutions. As I said in my speech on Monday, now we must roll up our sleeves together and get on with the job”, the SRSG said.

